
 
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with the requirements of applicable law that the Wallburg 
Town Council will hold a Public Hearing at the Wallburg Town Hall, 8020 N. Hwy 109, Winston 
Salem, NC 27107 on Tuesday, June 9, 2015 at approximately 7:00 p.m. to consider the 
following: 
Request by Kiet Nguyen to rezone property in Abbotts Creek Township, Tax Map 3, Lot 14 
containing 3.56 acres more or less. Said property is located on the east side of Wallburg Road 
approximately 200 feet south of the Bradstone Drive intersection. Rezoning is requested to 
change from that of LI, Limited Industrial District, to that of, RS, Low Intensity Residential 
District.  
 
Donna Alwine, Town Clerk 
336-331-3945 
 


